
#USvsHate

SUBMIT AN #USVSHATE ENTRY WITH NAMES 
(Educator: Parent/guardian permission is required for any #USvsHate entry submitted 
with a student’s name on it. You can keep this form for your own records. You will 
verify that you have this permission when you upload your students’ entries.) 

Dear parent/guardian, 

Your child’s class is participating in #USvsHate, a program working to improve schools’ 
social climate. This program (usvshate.org) engages students in creating and sharing 
pro-inclusion and anti-hate messages.

Your child's anti-hate message was chosen by peers and adults for submission to an 
#USvsHate national challenge.

This message may be shared publicly, online, to spread anti-hate awareness. Each 
participant must have parent/guardian consent to share a message with their name 
on it. Otherwise, the message can be shared anonymously. 

Please list your permission for the following:

I am the parent/guardian of ______________________________ (enter child’s name). 

I give my permission/consent to share their message(s) as follows (choose one):

a. By first and last name, grade level, city, and state
b. By first name only, grade level, city, and state
c. This submission should be shared anonymously, with city and state only

Parent/guardian signature:_____________________________________________ 

Date: ______________________________________________________________ 




